Mollie Pepper

My family has lived on a bay that had a Cooke pen introduced to it many years ago. The change in
the ecology of the bay in that time has been no less than shocking. Does the proposed change in
fish type address this issue? If not, the leases should not be extended and the pens should be
removed as soon as possible under the current agreements.



